
01.02.24- Convert to CDAT!
06.02.24- y6 TRIP TO Tarporley High-
Matilda 
13.02.24 Huxley’s Got Talent!
15.02.24- Swap Shop and Finish for Half
Term
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D E A R  P A R E N T S / C A R E R S . . .

C O F F E E  A N D  C A K E S

D I A R Y  D A T E S

H U X L E Y ’ S  G O T  T A L E N T
Gosh we already have a huge line up! It looks like it will be a lovely
event again this year! Just a reminder that this event will start at 3pm
and please be mindful of where you park outside of school. 
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With God’s love we can fly

H A V E  A  W O N D E R F U L  W E E K E N D

Well what a week! 
I am incredibly pleased and proud to say that we are now officially part of
CDAT. We are excited about our next chapter as a school and what being part
of such a strong network of schools will bring. We have already had lots of
contact from the CDAT team and they have been so warm and welcoming
with endless support to aid the smooth transition from one system to another.
Please have patience with Miss Lloyd  and I, over the coming week as we will
be busy making sure everything is set up and moving across all of our systems
etc. It shouldn’t impact on yourselves and our usual parent contact and
payments etc -on your side- will remain the same. 

We have had a really positive week in terms of lots of interest in our school
and our approach too, which is lovely. Next week, I am delivering a SEND
webinar as part of the CEFEL SEND network - it will be lovely to share our
journey as a school to this point but also the extremely strong parent
partnership we have as joint educators. We definitely have something to
celebrate 

Thank you so much for all of you who attended the coffee morning- it
was lovely to celebrate together. It was also lovely that our pupils came
in to ‘mingle’ with everyone too. They definitely enjoyed the cake! 

M E S S A G E  F R O M  E T H O S  G R O U P
The Ethos Group have chosen the ‘Care in the Community’ project for
this half-term. As they have been looking at sustainability, they
suggested doing a Swap Shop, to recycle unwanted toys, clothes and
shoes.

Please bring in items of unwanted toys, clean shoes and clothes in
good repair, ideally by Tuesday 13th February.

Children receive a token for each item they bring in and they then can
use it to ‘buy’ items in the swap shop. The swap shop will be on
Thursday 15th February, the last day of this half term.


